
BARGAINING UPDATE #1

WE SCHEDULED THE NEXT THREE BARGAINING
DATES:

AUGUST 21
AUGUST 29
SEPTEMBER 5

The bargaining team met with

management today. It got off to a slow

start this morning, but we made it

through! We came prepared with 7 non-

economic proposals, and the Court

brought 9 non-economic proposals to the

table. We agreed on the ground rules and

tentatively agreed on 8 of the Court’s

proposals. All the proposals were clean-

up language as well as bringing the

contract up to date with current law. 

AUG. 7, 2024

Over the next three sessions, we will

receive the judicial council budget

presentation and Linda Courtright's

(CFO) budget presentation. Then, we will

be able to develop our economic

proposals.

Thank you to everyone who sported their

purple today. We felt the support from

way up here, and we appreciate each and

every one of you! 

 

Stronger together!

Your bargaining team


